Our Lady of the Most Blessed Sacrament School



800 Montana Avenue

Natrona Heights, PA 15065

Phone: 724-226-2345 FAX: 724-226-4934

www.olmbss.org

August 31, 2018

Dear OLMBSS Families,

This school year we are implementing a new family communication tool. We are sending home **Friday Family Folders** weekly with the youngest student in each family. This begins today, Friday August 31, 2018. The clear plastic folder is marked with your family name. This will be the PRIMARY WAY to provide our families with information and bridge the gap between home and school. A few examples of items that will now be in the Friday Family Folders are: various order forms, whole school reminders of events, monthly lunch and school calendars, etc. etc. This is to streamline the delivery of all the important papers and communications from the school.

These folders will be sent home on Fridays and need to be returned to school on Mondays. Any paperwork, forms, etc. that need to be returned to school can be returned in the Friday Family Folder and it will be given to the school office. Should we not be in school on a Friday – the folders will come home either the last day we are in school or the following Friday.

PLEASE RETURN THE FOLDERS PROMPTLY. The same folder will be re-filled and re-used used week after week. If families do not return the Friday Family Folder, the papers will be given to the student in a paper clip. We are asking that each family be mindful and do their best to return the Friday Family Folders every Monday.

PLEASE look at the papers inside the Friday Family Folder. We do our very best to double or triple inform you of various school events, on-goings, and information via OptionC and the school website - however these Friday Family Folders will be the primary way we send home information and papers.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to another great year at OLMBSS. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Have a great Labor Day Weekend, Mrs. Bowser

Mrs. Audrey Bowser
Principal-Lead Administrator
Our Lady of the Most Blessed Sacrament School
800 Montana Avenue
Natrona Heights, PA 15065
724-226-2345
principal@olmbs.org

